MAR 0
N 50, ;
é’ % : ARTSMANK = \/
5 e creative ” ‘S S LI
oL partnerships INVHS TOR X PEOPLE

EHARTER
STANDARD

Hanley St. Luke’s CofE Aided Primary School » ma
2nd February 2016

Dear Mums, Dads & Carers

Meeting for parents and children in Year 6
Monday 8th February 2016 6.15 p.m. in the Hall

| would like to invite you and your child to a meeting when the Year 6 staff will be sharing with you information about
the forthcoming SATSs tests. You will be informed of the preparations that we are making as we approach the SATs
tests in May. There will be an opportunity to ask questions and to view the materials which the children will be using. |
anticipate that the meeting will last no longer than half an hour, but it is important that you attend.

Please note, there are important changes to the SATs this year so it is vital that all parents attend, even those with
older siblings who have previously undertaken the SATs tests. This information will not be shared on a one to one
basis due to the complex content material.

It is important that our children reach their full potential. To do that we need you to understand our approach as we get
closer to SATs.

| look forward to seeing you there!
Yours sincerely

M.A. B et~

Mr M.A. Barlow
Headteacher



